
                                                    KSLA CE  Minutes   August 8, 2024 

                                                                             Wegmans 

                                                              Executive Board Meeting 

Present:  Julie Borden, Debra Sanek, LeaAnn Graeffe, Darlene Sanderson, Laura 
Stark, Sandra Jones, and Jessie Moser 

1.  Secretary’s Report and last minutes were approved and uploaded to the 
KSLA-CE website. 

2. Treasure’s Report-Debra reported that the current balance is $2,240.45.  
There were dues received from April totaling $53.   

3. President Report-Julie recapped all of the programming since the last 
meeting. 

 Celebrate Literacy was graciously hosted by Cedar Crest in their 
diversity library.  Teacher Winners included Alyssa Pure, Laura 
Stark, and Shante Duminie.  Student CARE winners were all the 
Vernarr Girls. 

 The Lehigh Christian Academy Book Drive in April was a success 
with collected around 1200 books and have shared them with 
Community Bike works. The Food bank and Cay Galgon Life house 

 Board members participated in the Jewish Day School’s Family 
Literacy night; it was very successful and well attended. 

 Darllene and Julie wen to Harrisburg April 16th to see Janet Wong.  
Julie also visited Janet at her home in Gig Harbor Washington on our 
trip out west. 

 
4. Future Planning: 

a. Stone Cellar Winebrary event.  We may piggyback with the winery book 
meeting.  We are planning for September 18 or 19 between 4:30-6PM.  
A book exchange was suggested.  Lynne Finnegan volunteered to work 
on this event. 

b. October 2nd- Fall Book Tasting Culturally Diverse books in the Read 
360 Library at Cedar Crest College from 4:30 to 6PM.  Deb Sanek 
volunteered to donate the cost of the sweet and salty option from the 
college caterer.   

5. November 20th- Kat Yeh Author event at CCC time TBD 
6. Other events needed for this year?  Julie has reached out to Debbie Diller and 

Donna Hibshman. 
7. Membership report-Darlene reported that there are currently 39 members. 
8. Next meeting date will follow the October 2 meeting.       

 
 
 


